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ALAN and BEVERLY BERRY have been missionaries in both the Pacific and Caribbean for thirty years.  He sent a photo recently taken in Puerto Rico on their way to St. Vincent and the Grenadines where they have been ministering since 1988.  Those desiring to support ALAN in his mission can contact him through Baptist Mid-Missions, 7749 Webster Road, Cleveland, OH 44130, or directly by e-mail at micro@caribsurf.com. 
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JOHN MINER sent a photo of JIM and CINDY BURK taken during a visit this spring to JOHN and LESLEY’s home in North Carolina.  JOHN reports that six couples signed up for the September class trip to the Grand Tetons: BURKS, GRIFFITHS, GRETOS, FORDS, SNYDERS, and the MINERS.  HARRY and SHERRIE LORD live in the area and are planning to join the gathering for a visit.  
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In early May, GEORGE NACCARA, JIM HULL, and BOB THORNE participated in an exercise that portrayed a major hurricane striking New England.  GEORGE, the current Federal Security Director at Logan Airport in Boston, has been officially named the Principal Federal Official (PFO) for New England by the Transportation Security Agency (TSA), if the region is struck by a hurricane or the Avian Flu.  As the Crisis Manager for TSA at T.F. Green Airport in Warwick, Rhode Island, BOB was on the PFO’s staff as GEORGE’s Executive Assistant.  JIM, using his extensive experience with Hurricane Katrina, was advising military elements, both active duty Army and National Guard participants, in the exercise.  BOB thoughtfully sent along the accompanying photo.
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BOB POKRESS has delivered on his promise to provide photos of newly arrived granddaughter Danielle, grandchild #3.
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GARY PAVLIK threw his hat into the discussion on liquefied natural gas projects by writing a letter to the editor of Rhode Island’s largest daily newspaper.  “As near as I can tell, I am the only Rhode Island resident who is for a new LNG project that has been a subject of bitter debate for years.  I decided that I needed to aggravate more than just my neighbors who know me so I wrote a letter to the editor to upset everyone in Rhode Island.”    ATTA BOY, GARY!
In June I attended the Change of Command and Retirement Ceremony for Pete Boynton (CGA’79) at Coast Guard Sector Long Island Sound in New Haven, Connecticut.  Pete and I served together in Coast Guard Headquarters in 1988-1991, in the Office of Operational Law Enforcement.  The event was an experience worth traveling to southern New England for, attracting a group of Coast Guard retirees who represented many generations, career fields, and backgrounds.  I was amazed at the number of Coast Guard men and women with whom I have served or crossed paths during my active duty cadet and officer years.  The names are too numerous to list here, but I have included a photo of GEORGE NACCARA, Bill Leahy (CGA ’59), and me.  TED COLBURN was also in attendance, but I was not able to snag him for the photo.  My thanks to Chris Dewhirst (CGA ’74) for taking the photo.
